From: Anneliese Doig

To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Plan Change 7 to the LWRP Submission
Date: Wednesday, 24 July 2019 8:52:17 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am extremely worried to read about the planned addition of nitrates. You are not being strict

enough and the people of Christchurch are and will further be impacted.

Christchurch representatives needs to be included in your discussions and you need to act

now to avoid further degradation of our waterways.

Regards
Anneliese

Anneliese Doig
CITADEL

0220235261 | anneliese@citadel.nz
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